
VIVA LAS VEGAS!

AHS CLASS OF '61 55TH REUNION

MARCH 27-30, 2016

SUNSET STATION CASINO AND RESORT

We're all set!  The Class of '61 Reunion Committee, following its planning meeting in late June, 
has reserved a block of 40+ rooms (King and Double-Queen accommodations) at bargain rates at 
Sunset Station in Las Vegas for our 55th Reunion, March 27-30, 2016.

• Las Vegas was chosen to give us a chance to have an early reunion in a new, fun and 
accessible place with abundant sunshine where we can escape the cold winter weather!

• In addition to providing access to all the fun on the Las Vegas Strip and basin, Sunset 
Station has many amenities on the premises including several nice restaurants, a dozen 
movie theaters and a bowling alley.  There is great shopping across the street.

• Following the lead of the Class of '60 at their 55th reunion in June, we will invite other 
classes who attended school with us ('59, '60, '62 and '63).  Everyone is also welcome to 
bring family members as has been done in the past.

• ***We want to get the initial word out now so you can make travel and hotel reservations 
right away.  To reserve your rooms: 1) call the Sunset Station Reservation Office at 
(888)786-7389, ask for "reservations" and give the OFFER CODE: SCI55TH.  You can 
then book a room for $39 per night (with tax and hotel service fee included @ $57 per 
night), or 2) book on line at   http://sunsetstation.sclv.com/hotel   using the same OFFER 
CODE and following the prompts (putting offer code in the "Offer Code" box; clicking on 
"Book Now!"; selecting date of arrival [March 27], number of nights [3] and room type 
[King or Double-Queen] and then clicking "Get Rate".  You will be asked to provide a 
credit card and pay for the first night.  A room can be canceled with 72 hours notice 
without penalty. 

• We will have a full-time hospitality suite at Sunset Station where we can relax and mingle 
throughout the reunion.  There will be a buffet dinner/"dance to the ("our") music" on 
Monday night, March 28, in a ballroom at the Sunset Station.  We are considering other 
activities as well, but want to leave plenty of time to simply enjoy each other and Las 
Vegas. 

Please make your reservations at your earliest convenience and let Joel Wight know when you do 
at wightjoels@aol.com or by phone (425)941-5630.  This will help us to plan and publicize 
attendance in follow-on communications to share the growing enthusiasm!  We'll provide 
additional information and details (including transportation to and from the airport and to the 
Strip) as soon as possible.

Looking forward to seeing you at the Reunion!

Your Reunion Committee: Ginger (Harris) Metcalf, Joel Wight, Larry Talbert, Carole (Dennis) 
Morrison, Terry Dale, Marsha (Hitchcock) Jackson, Doreen (Dunnigan) Donald, Mary Ann 
(Randall) Curtis, Ken Odsather, Diane (Horvath) Ross, David Barnett, Doug Dunham, Tom 
Haislip, Sam Buntyn (and growing rapidly!)


